
ONLINE PUBLIC INSPECTION FILE 

The licensee experienced difficulties in uploading the required local public file materials to the 
FCC’s online public file.   In September, 2017 the Virgin Islands were hit by back-to-back 
Category 5 hurricanes: Irma and then, two weeks later, Maria.  As of March, 2018, the radio 
stations’ main studios had just gotten commercial power restored.   Nonetheless, the licensee has 
worked diligently to upload the required materials and, as of this date, the required materials 
have been uploaded to the online public files.   


